
 
 

Petition 
 

The Town of Lakeshore received the following petition on June 22, 2020: 
 
“We the undersigned are concerned citizens of the subdivision of Rafih Crescent 
in Lakeshore, Ontario, who urge our city counsellors to act now to cancel the 
sidewalk.” 
 
The petition included 28 signatures. 
 
On July 6, 2020, an amendment was received which included 9 additional signatures 
and noted that 15 properties on the street are currently vacant.   


